
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
On Wednesday 27th March, year 5 will be visiting The Imperial War Museum 
in Manchester as part of our World War 1 topic based learning.  
 
We will be leaving school at 8:00am and returning at approximately 6pm. 
Please arrive at school no later than 7:55am. 
 
There is no cost towards this trip as we are benefiting from the IPEELL 
English scheme funding which aims to give children an experience to improve 
writing. 
 
As the trip is a lengthy trip (around 3hours) it would be ideal to give your child 
any travel sickness medicine prior to coming to school that day and if required 
for return journey please give to a member of staff any medication with a 
completed medical form (attached). 
 
Children will need a packed lunch, an extra snack (piece of fruit) and an extra 
drink in a plastic disposable bag. 
 
No spending money please. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Barratt 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I give permission for _______________________________ to attend the  
 
school trip to The Imperial War Museum on 27th March 2017. 
 
Parent /Carer signature ______________________________  
 
Date____________ 


